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April 2, 2024
Contact
Entity
Address

Subject: Notice of Upcoming Hearing for Re-Adoption of the Butte Valley Groundwater Sustainability Plan
Dear Entity,
This letter is intended to provide the Entity with notice of the Siskiyou County Flood Control and Water Conservation District’s (District) proposed re-adoption of the Butte Valley Groundwater Sustainability Plan (GSP) pursuant to California Water Code (CWC) section 10728.4. As required by the Sustainable Groundwater Management Act (SGMA) of 2014 (CWC §10720 et seq.), the District, acting as the Groundwater Sustainability Agency, must provide notice to a city or county within the area of the proposed GSP at least 90-days prior to holding a public hearing to adopt the GSP (CWC §10728.4). 
On January 18, 2024, the District received notice from the Department of Water Resources that the Butte GSP was determined to be “Incomplete”. Therefore, the District has until July 16, 2024, to resubmit a GSP correcting inefficiencies described in the GSP Determination (Exhibit A). The District has scheduled a public hearing to consider re-adoption of the Butte Valley GSP on July 9, 2024, at a time to be determined, during a meeting of the District, located in the Siskiyou County Board Chambers, 311 Fourth St, Yreka, CA 96097. 
In accordance with CWC §10728.4, your city/agency/entity is eligible to request consultation with the District in advance of the public hearing. If you wish to consult with the District regarding the adoption of its GSP, please provide notice within 30 days of receipt of this letter. 
You may also submit comments on the GSP during the scheduled public comment period. All relevant material, including instructions for commenting, can be found in a downloadable pdf format on the District’s website at the following link: https://www.co.siskiyou.ca.us/naturalresources/page/sustainable-groundwater-management-act-sgma
If you have any questions, contact Matt Parker, Natural Resources Specialist at (530) 842-8019, or mparker@co.siskiyou.ca.us. This template letter was approved by the Siskiyou County Board of Supervisors on April 2, 2024 by the following vote:
AYES: 
NOES: 
ABSENT: 
ABSTAIN: 

Sincerely,


Michael N Kobseff, Chair
Siskiyou County Flood Control and Water Conservation District
